
 

 

26-4-23 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

The last two weeks 

We started the week with an assembly about the Coronation.  Over the next few weeks the children will see 

and hear more about this both in and out of school.  On Friday 5th May the children will help to celebrate 

the Coronation with a picnic on the school field.  An invite for this has been recently emailed.   This week 

the PTA have met and are now busy organising and preparing for the Summer Fair and the Summer Social.  

More information about this is at the end of the newsletter. 

 

Last week the children in KS2 listened to a visiting Education Officer from Parliament explain how 

parliament works and how democracy works within the government.  The children really enjoyed it and 

were keen to ask lots of questions at the end.  Maybe we have some future politicians in our school. 

 

Sport day Dates 

Year 3 and 4 - Thursday 25th May @1.30pm 

Year 5 and 6 – Friday 26th May @1.30pm 

Year 1 and 2 – Thursday 8th June @1.30pm 

Reception –     Friday 9th June @2pm 

 

Sporting News 

Y6 Girls Football – A massive well done to the team who won all three matches last week.  They have now 

progressed through to the finals. 

Well done to Mya in Year 5, who has made it into the North West finals for tumbling. There were 2 

qualifiers and from this the top 8 made it to the finals. The next step is the England finals! 

Well done to Casper in Year 6 who has been invited to trials for the English Chess Team. 

 

E-Safety – 15-minute video that is well worth watching – link sent in separate email 

A recently published 15-minute video by Financial Times Films, gives an important insight to the impact of 

social media on our children and our family life. The video is well worth a watch.   Staff in school have 

watched it and appreciate the important messages it gives. The video reminds us all about the importance 

of regularly engaging with your child about their social media use.  I will send the link in a separate email.  

Please consider “There are fewer regulations protecting children online than there are for the sale of 

eggs!” 

 

Save the Dates - Summer Social and Summer Fair coming soon! 

Summer Social - Fri 16th June 

 

St Bridget’s C of E Primary School 
 

St Bridget’s Lane, 
West Kirby, 

Wirral CH48 3JT 
Tel: 0151 625 7652  

Headteacher: Mr Neil Le Feuvre  
Email: schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk 

Website: https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website  
                   

“Love your neighbour as yourself.” 
Luke 10:27 

mailto:schooloffice@stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk
https://st-bridgets.eschools.co.uk/website


 

 

A chance for grown-ups to enjoy an evening of live music, food & dancing at Caldy Rugby Club. 

Helpers needed for the Summer Fair on Saturday 1st July 

We need your help. 

Last year, we had a successful Summer Fair and we are hoping to make this year's fair even better! We are 

planning to combine with St. Bridget’s Church again and hold a joint Summer Fair on the afternoon of 

Saturday 1st July (from 1pm - 4pm). 

We need you to volunteer and help at this event, otherwise we will not be able to make this as successful 

and fun as we hope it will be! 

So, if you are available and able to help, please volunteer. Most of the needed roles are on the day itself, 

but there are some preparation tasks needed in the days leading up to the fair. 

Please click on this link to sign-up as a helper to make the Summer Fayre possible: 

https://signup.com/go/WSXBgkV   

 Or otherwise please email stbridgetspa@gmail.com if you are able to help in any way. 

We are hoping to run many of the traditional fayre stalls alongside the church fayre stalls and some 

fun/activity stalls, including Bottle tombola, Sweets tombola, Cakes, Teddies, Gifts, Face-Painting, Glitter 

Tattoos, Games and a Craft stall. 

If anyone has ideas of any additional stalls which they would like to organise and run, which would provide 

fundraising for the school, please get in contact with us. 

RNLI - Raising Funds for a New Lifeboat 

Your local RNLI West Kirby need a new Lifeboat! You can help us raise the money we need so that we can 

keep saving lives. On Monday 8th May we are running the first ever West Kirby Duck Race! It will take place 

at the South End of the Marine Lake at 10am. 

You can purchase a ticket for the race for £3 - there are cash prizes for 1st, 2nd and 3rd place.  Tickets will 

be sold on the St. Bridget’s playground.  Date and time TBC.  We look forward to seeing you on the day 

- there will be lots of fun happening, RNLI Shop, Water Safety and you can meet Stormy Stan! 

Polite reminders 

• Car parking and drop off – Please can I remind you that it is really helpful if we can use Ludlow Lane as a 

one way.  Please see this link. 

• I have been contacted by concerned parents about some poor parking in the local area.  Please park 

with consideration of children and our neighbours. 

 

Thank you for your continued support, 

 

Neil Le Feuvre 

https://signup.com/go/WSXBgkV
mailto:stbridgetspa@gmail.com
https://www.stbridgets.wirral.sch.uk/website/school_parking/31393

